From: Mike Freeze

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: [BULK] C & H Hog Farm Permit
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 8:25:06 PM

I am in favor of this permit being issued as it should result in waste material being applied over a larger
area thereby decreasing the application rate per acre.

Mike Freeze
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